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Little Rays of SunshineLittle Rays of Sunshine

When this sweet mom visited us for a pregnancy
test, she was determined to provide the best
possible life for her little one, knowing there
were struggles ahead. Through it all she had
faith. “Baby A” was born premature at 27 weeks,
weighing only 1 ½ pounds. She spent nearly
three months in the NICU, but she’s now a
healthy 10 pounds and both Momma and baby
are doing well. 

Mom shared the exciting news saying “God is so
amazing!  It was proven with all the
circumstances around my baby’s birth.  She had
to have blood transfusions and we had a
meningitis and various infection scares, plus
chronic lung disease. She came home on oxygen,
but weaned off pretty soon after. We prayed
daily and talked to the chaplains in the NICU and
she overcame everything! She is a beautiful little
superhero!! If that’s not a testimony to how
incredible our God is, I don’t know what is! My
husband and I are so blessed! We owe God
everything for our miracle baby. I believed in
God before she was born, but this whole
experience definitely boosted my beliefs in an
unbelievable way!”  

Tiny Footsteps...A Mighty GodTiny Footsteps...A Mighty God



We were thrilled to welcome SJRC Texas
who provided a Car Seat Safety Class for our
clients! A certified instructor walked parents
through the essentials of proper car seat use
and installation, offering hands-on guidance
to ensure every child is riding safely. Families
left empowered and equipped—some even

received a free car seat!

We’re excited to celebrate three amazing 
couples who recently completed our Bright Birth
Academy prenatal course! Over six weeks, these

expectant parents prepared for labor and delivery with
confidence, learning practical tools and Christ-centered
encouragement for their birthing journey. We wrapped
up the course with a joyful baby shower to honor their

commitment and bless them as they get ready 
to welcome their little ones!

Bright Birth AcademyBright Birth Academy

“My husband and I had such a wonderful
experience taking part in the 6-week

birthing course offered by this amazing
nonprofit. From the very beginning, we
felt genuinely welcomed, cared for, and
supported. Each week was filled with

practical tips, encouragement, and
meaningful prayer that helped prepare us
mentally, emotionally, and spiritually for
the arrival of our baby.  We’re incredibly

grateful for the support, knowledge, 
and love we received throughout this

experience. Thank you for pouring into 
us during such a special and 

important season of our lives!”
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Client Activity SnapshotsClient Activity Snapshots

Baby Bottle
Boome  ang!

Here’s a glimpse of
the incredible

adults and
students who give
their time, hearts,

and hands to serve
our clients. We
couldn’t do it
without them!

ourour
VolunteersVolunteers

From parenting classes to story time, our clients are learning,
laughing, and growing together. These moments are made possible
by the support of friends like you—thank you for making it happen!

Abundant Grace
Bethel Methodist

Bulverde Methodist
Home Church Moms

Hope Arise
Kiwanis

St. Thomas
Trinity Lutheran

THANK YOU to the following 
groups  who helped raise money and

awareness for The SHARE Center
this quarter by participating in a Baby

Bottle Boomerang fundraiser! 
So far we’ve raised $25,000 of our

$40,000, goal!
BE EQUIPPED

Let’s Talk About “The Talk”

Thank you to the churches hosting Be Equipped, a
class that gives parents the tools and confidence to
talk with their children about sex, relationships, and

growing up with a Christ-centered perspective.

Grace Fellowship Church
First Baptist Blanco

Bulverde Methodist
St. Paul Lutheran

For more info contact info@bulverdepregnancy.org



We’re excited to launch our Positive
Parenting Program—a new way to
celebrate and support moms and
dads during pregnancy.

As families reach key milestones like
prenatal visits or parenting classes,
we offer small gift card incentives to
cheer them on—and you can help!

Donate $10 gift cards to:
 🍎 H-E-B
 🛒 Walmart
 📦 Amazon
 ⛽ Gas stations

You can mail or drop off your
contribution!  We’d love to see you!
And, if you’d like to schedule a tour
while you’re here, please call 
830-885-2277!

SHOP OUR
AMAZON 

BABY
REGISTRY

MAKE A
DONATION

A heartfelt THANK YOU to our SHARE Partners
for their generous commitment of $300 or more

each month for the past three years! We
encourage you to support these local businesses

as a way of showing appreciation for their
ongoing investment in our community.partners

Join theJoin thePrayer TeamPrayer Team
to receive prayer requeststo receive prayer requests  
via text message throughvia text message through

Ways to GiveWays to Give
POSITIVEPOSITIVE
PARENTINGPARENTING

INTRODUCING

Because Every Step Forward is
Worthy of Celebration

Are you...
20-35 years old
actively involved in
church
passionate about
defending life and
supporting moms
and dads-to-be

Our new Advisory Council will
provide strategic feedback,

innovative ideas, and community
insights to help us effectively
reach and engage a younger

demographic. 

Thanks to your support during our Seven Weeks Coffee Grant
Month, we received their top grant of $2,000—plus 15% from

every purchase you made! This directly supports the women, men,
and families we serve at The SHARE Center!

Want your daily coffee to make a difference? Scan the QR code to
order through our link—every cup supports life-affirming work!

We’ll be back for another Grant Month in October, 
just in time for holiday gifting!

LIFE LIFE 
BE A VOICE FOR 

For info email kim@bulverdepregnancy.org


